The Mead Infant School Parents' Association

The Mead Infant School, Newbury Gardens, Ewell, Surrey, KT19 0QG

Registered Charity Number: 284138



20th October 2022

HALLOWEEN SCAVENGER HUNT and COLOURING COMPETITION

You could be in for a chance to win tickets for the Dick Whittington Pantomime at the Epsom Playhouse!

Dear Parents/Carers

With half term now upon us, The Mead PA are pleased to let you know there is a Halloween Scavenger Hunt and Colouring Competition that families are welcome to take part in.

The Scavenger Hunt and Colouring Competition costs £3.50 per family and can be purchased from the PTA-Events website:

www.pta-events.co.uk/themeadpa/

.

Once you've bought the Scavenger Hunt you will receive an email with a PDF attached which you can print out at home. This includes details of the Scavenger Hunt along with a map and two colouring pictures to choose from. If you don't get an email, please check your junk folder. If you don't have access to a printer, don't worry, you can follow the Scavenger Hunt on your phone and submit your own colouring picture. Just please make sure all colouring pictures have a full name and class clearly written on it.

We hope you have fun along the way and enjoy doing the colouring. Every Scavenger Hunt purchased will mean an entry in the prize draw for tickets to the Dick Whittington Pantomime at the Epsom Playhouse. The Mead PA are very grateful for the generosity of the Epsom Playhouse and their donation.

Colouring entries should be brought to school on Monday 7th November. There will be a box in the playground to put these entries in and Mrs Creasey will announce the winner in assembly! We have prizes for our winners!!

The Scavenger Hunt and Colouring Competition will run from today and can be purchased up until Sunday 6th November.

On behalf of the The Mead Parents Association we wish you a great half term and hope you enjoy the activities we've put together.

The Mead PA

themeadpa@gmail.com